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THE MANOR NEWSLETTER – Winter Edition  

 

Ringing in the New Year 

 

       

 
Cheers to laughter, joy and new beginnings! Marshall Gowland Manor Elders, staff and families 

welcome 2024 with love and warmth. Happy New Year! 
 

 

 

                        We honour and nurture the dignity of each person. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

New Recreation & Leisure Supervisor – Amy Loeters  
Please join us in welcoming Amy Loeters as our new Recreation & Leisure Supervisor. 
She will be on-site to support the Recreation & Leisure team 2-3 days a week.   

 

Recreation & Leisure  
Upcoming January Events: 

• January 16th at 1:30 pm — WINTER CARNIVAL  

• January 18th at 1:00 pm—Movie and Kernels Popcorn 

• January 23rd at 10:00 am—Starbucks Coffee and Hot Chocolate 

• January 23rd at 1:30 pm—Bluewater Line Dancers  

• January 25th at 10:30 am—Community Outing 

• January 26th at 10:00 am—Library Craft  

• January 27th at 1:30 pm—Axe Throwing  

• January 29th at 1:30 pm—Live Music Featuring Randy Grey  

We are looking forward to two Therapeutic Recreation students from Lambton College joining us Jan 
12th for a 4-month period. 

Infection Control – Beth Schenk 

Respiratory Syncytial virus (RSV) is a major cause of lower respiratory illness, particularly among 
infants, young children and older adults, affecting lungs and airways.                                         
Through the High Risk Older Adult RSV Vaccine Program, adults aged 60 years and older residing 
in long term care homes qualify. 
With RSV virus on the rise, the IPAC focus for January is ensuring that all consenting Elders receive 
this important respiratory vaccine. POA’s will be called this week asking for telephone consent. 

Manor Updates – Mark Genovy, Environmental Service Supervisor 

Handrails are being replaced throughout the building.  Work is currently being done and the project 

should be completed early 2024. The Front Reception area has been renovated with new counters & 

tempered glass barrier installed. 

  
Visit our Facebook page to keep up to date on all the exciting things that are happening at The        
Manor.  Like lambtoncares! 

 

Questions? Comments? Suggestions? Contact Kim Limb, Confidential Support Services Clerk: 

Website: 
 

Contact: 
 

Email: 

www.lambtoncares.ca 519-336-3720 ext 5702 kim.limb@county-lambton.on.ca 
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